
 

October 2018 

The children have embraced a busy term so far!  They have  
settled into their new routines beautifully and have began to 
make friendship groups.  We are very proud of each and     
everyone of them. 
Parents’ Evening 
On 12th November we will be holding our first parent consul-
tation evening for this year from 7pm to 9pm.  Details of our 
online booking system will be sent out to parents next month. 
Half Term 
We would like to remind our families it is half term next week, 
the Pre-School will be closed (Holiday Club is open), our doors 
reopen on Tuesday 30th October. 

Dates for Diary 
 
 
 
22nd-26th October 
Half Tem 
 
29th October 
Inset day 
 
1st November 
Roecroft Lower School Open Evening  
 
12th November 
Parent consultations (full details to follow) 
 
16th November 
Children In Need 
 
19th December  
Break up for Christmas 
 
3rd January 
New term begins 

 
 
 

                  Reminders 
 Please check the art trolley for your 

child’s artwork. 
 Please remember to label all items 

of clothing and lunchboxes.   

Committee Events 
Our next fundraising event will be our 
confectionary stall at the Stotfold Christ-
mas Community Fayre on Saturday 17th 
November.  To assist with this event on 
the 8th November we are hosting a non 
uniform day for children and staff in    
exchange for a monetary or chocolate 
donation for our stall. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Birthday  to Florence, Lara, Louis, 
Inaya, Ivy Lou, and Elise who celebrate their 
birthdays next week.                    

Issue 7 

 30 hour funding 
Parents are responsible for renewing their 
funding codes every three months when      
instructed by HMRC, failure to do so will  
result in your sessions being charged for. 

Resources 
We continue to source any old buttons, birthday cards, 
ribbon, bottle tops and toilet roll tubes. Please hand     
donations into the office.   

Superhero of the week 
Big congratulations to Millie and Joshua 
who have been chosen as our               
Superheroes of the week. 


